Touch Football Report
Touch held their first meeting for the year earlier this month to plan the season ahead.

e Our main focus at this point in time is the replacement of our existing playing shirts which
we have had for the last five seasons and are on their last legs! The committee is working
extremely hard to make this happen by seeking sponsorship to cover the costs of
replacement shirts for all seven teams.

e  “Sign on” is our next focus which will be happening in the next couple of weeks.

e Another focus will be seeking parents to join our great committee as we have at least six of
our team exiting the school this year.

e Erica Trudgian, Head of Touch will again be submitting an application seeking approval from
the School for a Touch tour in 2017. So watch this space later in the year!

e Our 6™ season should be a cracker with some great fundraising ideas planned throughout
the season.

Sadly this will be my last report as Touch Football President, as | am finally retiring after establishing
the Touch Supporter Group. | am very pleased to announce that our new President (after the
Association meeting) is Gerard Yorston. Some of you probably already know Gerard and | know he is
keen to keep the group focused on moving forward. | wish to sincerely thank my Committee who
have been along for the ride for the last three years, without them the Touch Supporters Group
would not have been as successful as it is.

Also to the other Supporter Groups | say thank you as it has been wonderful working will you all.

Take care everyone
Dorelle Stubbings
Retiring Touch Football President



